Notice of Public Hearing

The Town of Quintana, Texas will hold a public hearing on the proposed Annual Budget for the
Fiscal Year 2025-2026 at Town Hall, 814 Lamar, Quintana, TX 77541 at 5:00 p.m. on
September 16, 2025.

A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection during normal business hours (8:00
a.m. — 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday) at Town Hall, 814 Lamar, Quintana, TX 77541 in the
office of the City Secretary or at www.quintanatx.org




